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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

I hope this message finds you refreshed and rejuvenated after the February break! As we dive back
into the rhythm of school life, I wanted to extend a warm welcome back to each of you and your
children.

I trust that the past week provided a well-deserved opportunity for quality family time, relaxation,
and perhaps a few exciting adventures. Now, we're eager to continue our journey of learning and
growth together.

With the second half of the school year well underway, I encourage ongoing communication
between home and school to support your child's academic progress. Please don't hesitate to reach
out to your child's teacher or me if you have any questions or concerns.

Reminders this week include:

● Sometimes our students' winter gear gets wet and soaks through while playing in the snow.
You may want to consider sending a dry set of clothes for students to keep at school or in
their backpacks so they can change into something dry.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals
beginning at approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child
will be brought out to meet your car.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your
child or your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 948-2280 cell: 249-1061)

Notes from the Office:

The nurse has informed us that students who are
suffering from dry and chapped lips may bring their
own chapstick to school and keep it with them. The
office does not have a supply on hand for students to
use.

Important Upcoming Dates…..

3/8 - End of Second Trimester

3/11 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

3/15 - Teacher Inservice Day - No School for
Students



Check out what’s happening at Troy School … Week Of: 2/12

2/3

This week in our writing students wrote an
informational story about Stingrays. In math we
reviewed telling time for second grade and elapsed
time for third graders. On Thursday we had our
Valentine’s Party.








